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Report of:  Inspector 2302 Nigel Colston
Officer presenting report:  

Neighbourhood team news

We have adopted the new beat team structure, aligned to the new council wards.

The wards of Knowle and Filwood have been combined into one neighbourhood 
beat, and for policing purposes this will form part of the Bristol South Central 
neighbourhood policing area with the Hartcliffe ward.

Combining the two areas of highest demand has meant that I can place an additional 
sergeant into the team.  The South central team therefore looks like this;

Sgts Beat managers PCSOs
 Jon Nash Liam Perkins
Alecto Shyne Andrew Gilbert Simon Rudge
 Richard Scotter Sam Delahay
 Neal Scarborough Gary Mason (mid-Oct)
David Deakin  Katie Allwood-Coppin
 Richard Jeffrey Claire Flower
 Patrick Powell Matt Cockle
Dan Ashfield Jerry Hilliar Michelle Hibberd
 Jayne Cranmer Alison Orton
 Helen Head Cameron Armstrong
  Wendy Reeves
  Tatiana Jones

Filwood / Knowle
 
Hartcliffe
 
Both area

Neal Scarborough has moved from the Brislington beat to Knowle / Filwood on an 
initial six-month swap.  Katie Allwood-Coppin has likewise moved, but on a 
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permanent basis.  PCSO Gary Mason joins the team in mid-October, upon 
completion of his initial training.

The next stage of development for neighbourhood policing is to introduce an early 
intervention team for the Hartcliffe / Filwood / Knowle area.  This team will see 
dedicated PCSOs working in daily contact with primary schools, BCC Housing 
officers and BCC Early Help team staff amongst many others.  They will work 
predominantly with children, victims and offenders in order to provide appropriate 
interventions at the earliest appropriate time.  Their aim is to extend the think family 
approach, strengthen community cohesion and build excellent links between the 
voluntary and statutory sector.  I am hopeful that the first officers should be in place 
by early November.


